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What Hat(s) Do You Wear?

Wow - our Buildings and Grounds committee has been busy. They are a great example of
many hands making light work. If you missed the presentation last week, check it out on
Facebook. We still have several committees to hear from, so stay tuned!

You will be receiving a letter with a pledge card very soon. You will notice that there are 2
sides to the pledge card, one for your monetary pledge (Cheerful Giver) and the other for
your pledge of time (choose a few hats to wear). We would like to have all pledge cards
back by November 5th, but please take your time to carefully consider what hats you will
wear in your service to God.

Sincerely,

The Operations Committee

https://www.facebook.com/Harborviewpc/


We are so excited to welcome our newest members to HVPC in worship this Sunday. The
Body of Christ is built in so many wonderful ways. One of those is to be able to be joined
together in a particular community of faith. This Sunday, we celebrate the wonderful
blessing of all that Cynthia Sawyer, Mike Shuler, & Pam Shuler add to life at Harbor View
Presbyterian and look forward to all of the ways that we will grow together in God!

Everyone is encouraged to greet our newest members after the service and let them know
how glad you are that they are a part of life at Harbor View!

On Sunday, October 15 at 4:00 p.m., a commission of the presbytery will install
Reverend John Joseph as the Associate Pastor of Providence Presbyterian Church on
Hilton Head Island. The Commission on Ministry invites you to attend this installation.
Read more about Rev. John Joseph here.

https://www.providencehhi.org/vbs-form


We are having a church clean-up day in the morning before the Fall Festival. Come for an
hour or as long as you can to help us tidy up and clean around the church!



Help us fill our candy buckets for the Fall Festival by donating candy! Please leave your
bags of candy in the church office.

Church on Wednesday, Fellowship Dinner, & Games!

Our next gathering will be October 18 at 6 p.m. for our fellowship dinner and game/trivia
night in the fellowship hall. Come enjoy time together eating and having fun!  
Please let us know if you plan to join us so we will know how much food we need. 

Sign up here COW will be the third Wednesday of each month.

If there are any dietary restrictions, add a comment. Excited to see you there!

Men’s Winter Clothing Community Outreach Mission
In October, HVPC will collect gently used jackets, sweatshirts, gloves, blankets, and other
cold weather items for the men staying at a camp on Johns Island. These men work on

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1VV3lKWWN7fwDNbhQKoHTSIkZSHtnD-ujZxThaV8S2yc/edit
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1lwrFuluOz3Eo2Gl_T5J4ECZ4-3V6OWLglpLMt5YursI/edit


local golf courses or outside in some capacity, so the need is great. There will be a box in
the narthex marked “Men’s Winter Clothing Community Outreach Mission.” Please bring in
any men’s clean, gently used jackets, sweatshirts, gloves, or blankets and place them in
the box.

After the items are collected, they will be delivered to the camp the first of November.
Harbor View Presbyterian Church will be participating in this event along with James
Island Presbyterian Church to help those in need. In the past our Outreach Mission has
helped the local community in many ways. After all, the spirit of giving along with sharing
is part of our love and faith in Jesus Christ.

If you would like more information, please contact Chad Atwater at ph. 843-460-8623 or
email the HVPC church office at office@harborviewpc.org to Chad Atwater.

Art Journaling
We will be getting together on Saturday in the Fellowship Hall at 10 a.m. Our project this
week is a mystery. Just trust that we will combine fun, fellowship, and creativity! Join us if
you are free. All supplies will be provided.

PW Morning Circle will meet next Tuesday, October 17th at 10:00 a.m. in the Beach



Room. Please join us to discuss Lesson 2, "The Exorcism in Gerasa," based on Luke
8:26-39. Please see Nancy Andrews for a book and/or help with transportation. Visitors
are always welcome!

If you need the latest version of the Church Directory, you can download it here .
If you have any updates, changes, corrections, or if you need a printed copy, please
contact the church office. 843-795-4072 or office@harborviewpc.org

A link to the Church Directory will always be at the bottom of this newsletter each week.

The Greeters this Sunday are:

Bob McKay, Gary Gist,
Sandra Russ, Frances Bath

Coffee Fellowship Helpers in

Barbara Spence 10/13
Wesley Brown 10/16

Sharon Lisi 10/16
McLain Stoll 10/19
Sara Woods 10/20

Nursery Volunteers in October:

October 15 - Beth Hyams

https://files.constantcontact.com/de1666ae201/bcba00b1-a938-42a3-a67f-21eadb5de79d.pdf


October:

October 15 - Anne Hantske
October 22 - Devon Gamble
October 29 - Nancy Parnelle

These sunglasses were found in the
Fellowship Hall last week. Contact the
church office if you recognize them.
843-795-4072 or office@harborviewpc.org.

October 22 - Lucille Royall
October 29 - Rossie Webber

Flowers for the Sanctuary

​We encourage everyone to bring your own
fresh flowers or silk arrangement.
The flower sign up has gone back to a
physical paper copy. It is located on the
door in the hallway across from the old
kitchen.

Please be in prayer for: 
Bennett Cornwell (Mike Shuler), Rev. John Joseph as the Associate Pastor of Providence
Presbyterian Church on Hilton Head, Hepsiba G., Sherry Osborne (Mary Stoll), John
Thomas, Wilkerson family & Hudnall family (Margie Wilkerson), John & Betty DeVane, the
family of David Warren (Susan Brown), Jerome Sloane (Rieko Sloane), Elsie Clees, Mike
& Wilma Deddish, John & Beverly O’Brien, Nelson Springer, Charles Truluck, Lois Amos,
Marg Mills, Tommy & Sue Mathews, Rosemarie DeGroot, Virginia Thomas, The Woods
Family.

Special Events:
October 18 - Church on Wednesday
October 19 & 20 - Backpack Buddies
October 21 - Church Work Day
October 21 - Fall Festival
November 5 - Consecration Sunday and Thanks-a-Brunch!
November 15 - Church on Wednesday
November 16 & 17 -  Backpack Buddies ​
November 25 - Greening of the Sanctuary
December 2 - One Day Women's Retreat at Truluck Island
December 9 - Decorating the Chrismon Tree
December 10 - Outdoor Tree Lighting & Concert
December 20 - Church on Wednesday
December 24 - Christmas Eve evening worship service
February 24 - Oyster Roast at Truluck Island

Weekly:
Coffee Fellowship
Flowers for the Sanctuary
James Island Outreach food delivery

Monthly:
Lunch Bunch (first Tuesday)
Presbyterian Women Morning Circle (third Tuesday) starting again in September
COW - Church on Wednesday (third Wednesday)
Men's Breakfast (first & third Thursday)
Book Club (third Sunday)
James Island Outreach Food Pantry Volunteer Team



You may give online here.
Access the Church Directory here.

See a list of the HVPC Session members and email addresses here.

“Sharing God’s Love with All''
- Mark 12:31

Mission Statement: Harbor View Presbyterian is a
neighborhood church that fosters relationships
through worship and fellowship, spreads love

through outreach, and seeks to create a spiritual
environment for lifelong learning.

Church Office: (843) 795-4072
​Rusty's Cell Phone: (864) 399-2288
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